
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 3 Homework Expectations 

Our last parent forum meeting highlighted some confusion over homework expectations and how to 

navigate around some of our online learning platforms particularly TT Rockstars. 

I just wanted to clarify our home learning expectations for the children as set out in our Home 

Learning menu: 

 

Their log in details were sent home a few weeks ago. Please see your class teacher should you no 

longer have these and we will provide you with another copy. The children also have a log in for 

Numbots which is a learning platform that we use in school to help with number fluency. There is no 

expectation for the children to complete work on here unless they wish to do so.  

 

Your child will need to go to https://play.ttrockstars.com/login/18441 and login with their school's 

username and password. They will next need to select single player mode through which they can 

access their Garage session. The teachers have set weekly practice sessions for your child to practice.   

Once they have completed their set practice sessions, they will be able to access other areas of the 

site where they can play more games and earn coins and points. 

 

Please click on this link to access a Parents and Carer’s Guide  (20) What is Times Tables Rock Stars? 

Parents and Carers Guide - YouTube 

 

If you have any difficulties logging in or questions about TT Rock Stars in general, please contact the 

school (not Times Tables Rock Stars themselves) during normal school hours. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Ailsa Reehal 

Year 3 Leader 

Computing Lead 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=phxP5_OhOtk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=phxP5_OhOtk

